NOTICE OF RELEASE:
Draft Rules of Procedure
and Draft Standard is Guidelines
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The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) has released
Draft Rules of Procedure and Draft Standard Impact
Statement (IS) Guidelines for consultation pursuant to
Section 12.2.23 of the Nunavut Agreement and s. 38 of
the NuPPAA. Both draft documents are available in
English, Inuktitut, Inuinnagtun and French from the
NIRB’s public registry at www.nirb.ca/rules-of-procedure.

Interested persons, including individuals, corporations,
organizations and regulatory authorities are invited to
make comments in writing to the Board about the drafts
on or before March 15, 2019.

The Draft Rules of Procedure will apply to NIRB pro-
ceedings, including Public Hearings. The Draft Standard
IS Guidelines provide information to guide Proponents in
the preparation of their impact statement documentation
as required during the NIRB’s assessment of project pro-
posals under Article 12 of the Nunavut Agreement and
Part 3 of the NuPPAA.

Comments Invited

Comments on these draft documents must be provided
to the NIRB on or before March 15, 2019 by regular
mail, fax or email:

Nunavut Impact Review Board
PO Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO
Toll-Free: 1-866-233-3033; Fax: 1-867-983-2594
Email: info@nirb.ca



http://www.nirb.ca/rules-of-procedure

